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June 2023 Newsletter 

 

Greetings Grant School District No. 3 Families & Community! 

 

Our 2022-23 School Year is quickly winding down. We have a couple of quick announcements prior to the end of our year. The last 

day of school is now June 13th, full day. Graduation will be held on Saturday, June 10th.  

 

The success of any school is a result of the collective individual achievements of the students and the support given them by staff and 

parents. We’ve had a great year! Whether it was an improvement in grades, attendance improvement, successful participation in an 

activity, new skills learned or a successful project, we have much to celebrate as a community. Grant School District 3 has a long and 

proud tradition of excellence and achievement; our student’s performance this year only serves to add to this tradition. 

 

Thank you, parents, for the support you’ve given your students and our schools. Your support is demonstrated by your caring and 

concern for academic performance, involvement in school activities, presence at events and cooperative work with our staff.  

 

As we get ready to head into summer, it is important that you have an academic plan in place for your students.  Summer is a very fun 

time for our students, but it also important that we don’t lose the academic gains of this school year. I encourage parents to set some 

simple guidelines for students such as read for 15 minutes per day and do one math sheet.  Parents can find some basic math and reading 

activities online. Our local library is also a fantastic resource for reading. If you set this routine the first week of summer vacation, you 

will help ensure your student’s success for next year. 

 

We continue to move forward with our Humbolt Childcare Center. We are currently looking for employees. If you’re interested in this 

line of work, please call Trina Fell, our Director, at Humbolt, 541-575-0454. These are excellent full-time jobs with healthcare benefits 

and retirement. If you have a child between the ages of 0-5 and are interested in enrollment, please contact Trina Fell at the number 

above or email at: fellt@grantesd.k12.or.us  

 

Beginning in June, you’ll see roofs being replaced at both Humbolt and GU. We’ll also begin putting in the new HVAC system at 

Humbolt. I’d also like to thank our board for making security and student safety a priority. We’re in the process of beginning security 

fencing and new locking systems to all of our buildings, making GSD3 the safest district in Grant County.  

 

We sincerely appreciate all you do to support of GSD3. I wish you all a safe and restful summer. If you have questions over the summer, 

please don’t hesitate to either call or drop by District Office.  

 

Your Partner in Education, 

Louis Dix, Superintendent 

 

Students First, Our Prospector Promise to You! 

Every student, Every Day, Whatever it takes! 

Go Pros! 
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